
voestalpine Klangwolke Production Team: Openings for Quadrocopter Ground
Personnel and Signal Flag Crew Members

(Linz, August 3, 2012) The preparations for the voestalpine Klangwolke on September 1st are
moving full speed ahead. Now, we’re recruiting volunteers to join the Klangwolke production
staff: assembling LED suits and electronic components, performing maintenance routines on
airborne robots, or manning signal flags as part of the Klangwolke choreography. The
respective workshops are held every Tuesday in August at 10 AM, 2 PM and 6 PM in the Ars
Electronica Center. As a token of our thanks for their public-spiritedness, volunteers will
receive free passes to the Ars Electronica Center and Ars Electronica Festival T-shirts.
Participants will also enjoy complementary beverages courtesy of Brau Union. If you have
questions or want to register, please call 0732.7272.783 or send an e-mail to
klangwolke@aec.at.

Costume Construction & Electronics Workshops

These two workshops are for those who’d like to lend a hand constructing illuminated
costumes. And we’re also looking for a few handymen and –women who can do a bit of
soldering on some tricky SMD components.

Quadrocotper or Choreography Workshops

Quadrocopter workshops are just the thing for techies who’d like to join the ground
maintenance crew of a squadron of flying robots. Men and women who have the gift of a
highly developed sense of rhythm are in for a rewarding experience at the Choreography
workshop in conjunction with the signal flag alphabet. NOTE: Workshop participation entails
attending several rehearsals. But successfully completing them puts you in the middle of the
action on September 1st as a member of the voestalpine Klangwolke production crew.

voestalpine Klangwolke: http://www.aec.at/klangwolke/en/


